
Hello! 

My name is Mrs Cooper, I’m a maths teacher at Whickham School and I’ll be your tutor when you 

come up here in September. Coming up to secondary school can be a little daunting but Whickham is 

a great school and a very caring community so you have nothing to worry about. 

I love maths and puzzles and I look forward to doing the tutor time numeracy with you because I’m a 

real maths nerd! Outside of school and maths, I love musical theatre and I’m part of a theatre group 

and a dance group, performing in musicals and competing every year.  

I hope that you all enjoy your remaining time at Primary school and have a great summer holiday 

relaxing and doing lots of things you love. I hope that you come up to year 7 and spend the year 

getting settled in and feeling happy, confident and making lots of new friends.  

I look forward to seeing you all soon! ​
Mrs Cooper 


